School Re-opening Message / Notice:
Dear Parents (Classes LKG to 10),
This is to inform you that the school will re-open from 1st July 2025 (i.e. Tuesday) after the Summer
Vacation. On the first day of school, the school timing will be from 7:45 am to 10:45 am for classes LKG to
10.
All the students will come to the school in proper uniform.
Note: From 2nd July 2025 (i.e. Wednesday) onwards, the school timing will be the following:
* LKG & UKG: 07.45 am to 12.00 pm
* Classes 1 to 10: 07.45 am to 01.30 pm.

Regards,

Sacred Heart Convent School, Obra
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